Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 1:57 PM

To: ‘Cheryl Winkler'

Subject: RE: Loving 2 State No. 5 CAP and FRR Final Filing

RE: NGP (Currently BC Operating) * Loving 2 St 5 * 30-015-37111
2RP-3442 * Date of release: 12/8/2015

http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderFileView.aspx?appNo=pAB1534554927
Cheryl,

Your closure request for the above referenced release and remediation of that release, is approved. All related
documents are available for review by clicking on the link provided. Copies of the submitted initial and final C-141 are
available in the OCD Online well file as well.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
Thank you,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Cheryl Winkler [mailto:cmwink@icloud.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 9:29 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Loving 2 State No. 5 CAP and FRR Final Filing

Greetings Mike!

Attached are the CAP/FRR, Final C-141 and other associated documents for the malicious vandalism discharge which
occurred on Nadel & Gussman Permian, LLC (NGP) Loving 2 State No. 5 location.



The initial photos have been removed from this report since they previously were submitted to NMOCD and are
currently on the imaged files.

Thank you for your generosity, Mike. | very much appreciate your help with this. Speak with you later today.

Cheryl



